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To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Hi Tim.

 

A transmittal letter with the Structures agreement is appended for your files.

 

Thanks.

 

Dave

 

David W. Bieber, PG
Manager of Geology/Survey |  Rocky Mountain Division

Martin Marietta

1627 Cole Blvd Suite 200

Lakewood, CO 80401

t. 720-245-6423  m. 916-870-6635  f. 303-657-4351
e. david.bieber@martinmarietta.com  
www.martinmarietta.com
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Martin Marietta 

Rocky Mountain Division 

1627 Cole Boulevard, Suite 200 

Westminster, Colorado 80401 

(720) 245-6400 

 

January 29, 2018 

 

Via e-mail 

 

Mr. Tim Cazier 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

 

RE: SOKOL PIT, PERMIT NO. M-1980-193 

EL PASO COUNTY, COLORADO 

STRUCTURES AGREEMENT TO RESOLVE PROBLEM/POSSIBLE 

VIOLATION  

 

Dear Mr. Cazier, 

 

Martin Marietta received a copy of the 2017 Minerals Program Inspection Report for our Sokol 

Pit, Permit Number M-1980-193. A problem/possible violation was noted related to the NextEra 

transmission powerline that runs along the south side of the property. The problem relates to the 

powerline being within 200 feet of the permitted mining area, thus requiring us to enter into a 

Structures Agreement with Nextera, or otherwise demonstrate that our activities will not damage 

the transmission powerline. Appended is a copy of a Structures Agreement Letter from NextEra 

that should resolve this issue. 

 

If you have questions about this response, please contact me at (720) 245-6423 or e-mail at 

david.bieber@martinmarietta.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Martin Marietta Materials Inc. 
 

 

 

David Bieber, Manager of Geology/Survey, Rocky Mountain Division 

 

Attachments: NextEra Structures Agreement Letter 
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